This year, during 5th grade, my classmates and I continued our E-Twinning project with an Erasmus one. We had many activities, such as:  sowing rosemary, cress and mint seeds. Right now the cress has died, but a few days ago it was all big and green. The mint did not appear, but the rosemary, although little, is there, a survivor  But the best thing was when my classmates and I met our student-partners from the other countries in an online conference. Then we presented Christmas traditions from our countries, or games created by us in another meeting.
I am very glad to be part of this project!
Andrei Tompa, class V C
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